
Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

4100 ALAMEDA AVENUE 

EL PASO, TEXAS 79905 

Ed Barry, Managing Director 

September 20, 1968 

I really enjoyed your last letter and tomorrow morning I am mailing 
you the core. I would much rather you see it first and then hand it over 
to Dr. Swanson. 

In the meantime, let me know what size pieces of Peacock you want 
and I will send them up to you after you get back from Washington. I 
have approximately 100,000 lbs. of this material in the back yard, so I 
am sure I will still have plenty when you return! 

I am going to try to leave Sunday on the South and Central American 
trip, so drop me a line when you are ready and I will ship the larger 
pieces to you. 

Be?/ 
Ed Bar~ 

EB: jb 


